TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE HAMILTON, MA

Hamilton Planning Board 27 PM 12 40

Notice of Public Hearing

The Hamilton Planning Board will hold a public hearing in accordance with M.G.L. c.40A, Sec. 5 on September 18, 2018, at 7:30 p.m. in the Memorial Room, Hamilton Town Hall, 577 Bay Road. The hearing is to discuss a proposed amendment to the Zoning By Law which seeks to remove the Conservancy District section (section 9.3) in its entirety from the Zoning Bylaw and remove the Conservancy District from the Town Zoning Map. Any person interested or wishing to be heard on the proposed bylaws should appear at the time and place designated. Copies of the proposed text are available on file with the Town Clerk and Planning Office and may be inspected during regular Town Hall business hours and is on the Town website.

Patrick Reffett Director of Planning & Inspections